
VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL AND
ELECTRONIC MAIL

TEL

William F. J. Ardinger, Esq.
Attorney at Law
wfa(2uirathlaw.com
Please reply to: Concord Office

June 2, 2014

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Walker Building
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

Re: DW 14-130; Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.
Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for Approval of Financing
Transactions

Dear Ms. Howland:

I respectfully request that the Commission add the following individuals to the
service list in the docket described above:

Paul A. Burkett
Frederick J. Coolbroth, Jr.
Charles T. Hoepper
John L. Patenaude
Donald L. Ware
Larry D. Goodhue

pab@rathlaw. corn
f] c@rathlaw. corn
charles.hoepper@pennichuck.com
john.patenaude@pennichuck.com
donald.ware@pennichuck.com
larry. goodhue~pennichuck.com

If you have any questions at all regarding the enclosed, please feel free to contact me.

~

William F. J. Ardinger, E
Via e-mail to the Service List
Via e-mail to the Office of the Consumer Advocate (ocalitigation(~oca.nh.gov)

National Impact. Uniquely New Hampshire.

Rath, Young and Pignatelli, P.C.
www.rathlaw.com

One Capital Plaza
Concord, NH 03302-1500
T (603) 226-2600
F (603) 226-2700

20 Trafalgar Square
Suite 307
Nashua, NH 03063
T (603) 889-9952
F (603) 595-7489

54 Canal Street
Boston, MA 02114
T (617) 523-8080
F (617) 523-8855
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